Dear Parents,
Welcome and thank you for coming to Back to School Night.  This year in math we will be using “Math-Built to the Common Core”. We will be covering the following topics: Real numbers, equations in one variable, equations in two variables, functions, the Pythagorean Theorem, congruence and similarity, volume and surface area, scatter plots, and data analysis.
In addition to the consumable math book, we will be keeping an interactive notebook in class.  All notes will be written in the notebook. In addition, any classwork, and homework that is not from the book will be completed in the notebook. Homework will be assigned at least three nights per week and will be posted daily on my website. Notice of assessments will also be posted on the website.   
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  You can call the office at 215-809-6210 or email me at:  mmitnick@neshaminy.org.









Melissa Mitnick

